
May 18, 2015 

Honorable Terry Tornek 
Mayor 
City of Pasadena 
City Hall 
100 North Garfield A venue 
Pasadena, CA 911 01-1726 

Dear Mayor Tomek, 

Please accept n1y resignation as Pasadena's representative on the Santa Monica Mountains 
Conservancy Advisory Board. I have found that the rather far-flung night meetings to be 
incompatible with my work schedule. 

I appreciate the opportunity that I was given to represent my community. 

Sincerely, 

~ Wt-bi#r'-

Judy Wilson 
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